
January 3, 2024 

St. John Scheduled Electrical Service Interruption on January 5, 2024 

U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS – The Virgin Islands Water and Power Authority (“WAPA” or “Authority”) would like 
to inform customers and community members on the island of St. John of a scheduled electrical service 
interruption occurring Friday, January 5, 2024, from 9:00 AM to 1:00 PM.  During this time, 502 customers 
on Feeder 7E in the Carolina, Hansen Bay, Calabash Boom, Emmaus, Eden, St Quaco & Zimmerman, Hard 
Labor, Freeman's Ground, and Zootenvaal area will experience an interruption in service to allow WAPA 
personnel to safely replace a broken pole. 

The Authority thanks the community for its understanding. 
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